
 
Hi Deepa, 
 
As discussed, there are 4 windows in our property to be impacted by noise from the proposed 
development. 
 
As a minimum, the acoustic barrier should run from the front access gate, run the full length of our 
house and to a point about 2-3M past the end of the house.  The attached file shows a red line 
appended to the diagram in the area as indicated. 
 
It remains our preferred solution to the noise problem that the bins storage area be located in the 
basement area of the building. 
 
Regards, 
 
Paul Micet 
 


